OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, RAJIV GANDHI GOVERNMENT COLLEGE SAHA
(AMBALA)

VERY URGENT NOTICE

All college students are officially informed that a blood donation camp will be held at our
college the following week.

Therefore, by Monday, April 10, 2023, all interested pupils must provide their consent and
names to Sh: Mandeep Singh, NSS PO for donation of blood.
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